
From: Nicole Lee <Nicole.Lee@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 11:31 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Sharon Arrigo <sharon.arrigo@11thwardchi.org>; Zoe Chan <zoe.chan@11thwardchi.org> 

Subject: Gift report 

  

Good morning Steve and Chasse: 

  

Last week, on Wednesday, November 6, I accepted the following on behalf of the City of Chicago for our 

budget hearing meal for alders and staff: 

  

From Kasama: 60 breakfast sandwiches with a value of $690 

  

From BBQ King: BBQ Pork, Roast Pork and Chow Mein with a value of $250 

  

  

 


